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STATEMENT FROM ASEA/AFSCME LOCAL 52 HEALTH TRUST 

The ASEA Health Trust is pleased to announce that member contributions will 
NOT increase for any of the plan options for the 2013/2014 Plan Year which 
starts July 1, 2013 and runs through June 30, 2014. In addition, there will be 
NO reductions in current benefits. In fact, members will see some benefit 
enhancements. The Trust's solid financial foundation and members’ wise use 
of benefits have made this possible. Watch your mail for open enrollment 
materials in early May. 

If you have questions about your health benefit plan contact an ASEA Health 
Trust Trustee or the ASEA Health Trust at 1-866-553-8206 (toll free) or visit 
the ASEA Health Trust website at https://www.aseahealth.org/ 
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